
Subject: Re: Noise Ordinance
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 07/17/2017 11:06 AM
To: Catherine Plows <26926@lapd.online>
CC: Maligi Nua <31681@lapd.online>, Gianine Rizzi <grizzi@sanpedrobid.com>

Sgt. Plows,

Either of those dates work for us.  If it has to be in the afternoon, 7/26 would be
better.

Let me know what works for you.

Thank you.

Best regards,

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Thu, Jul 13, 2017 at 6:09 AM, Catherine Plows <26926@lapd.online> wrote:

Hi Lorena,

I just returned from vacation, I think meeting would be great.  Does the 25th or 26th work

for you? let me know.

Sergeant Plows

From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 4:24:45 PM
To: Catherine Plows
Cc: Maligi Nua
Subject: Noise Ordinance

Sgt. Plows:

Re: Noise Ordinance
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As we approach our event season, I would like to set up a meeting to discuss
the Noise Ordinance.  I can come to the station if that is more convenient.

Best regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

Re: Noise Ordinance
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